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I support SB 210, because in-person voting with ID checks is the best way to make 

sure that each person voting is actually the person signing the ballot.  I have moved 

away to other states in the past and still received a ballot at my parent's house, even 

though I was not living in Oregon at the time.  Fortunately, my parents were still living 

at that address, rather than a stranger who may have used the extra ballot to vote 

under my name. 

 

Although it's very convenient to mail my ballot in, I'm not comfortable with the idea of 

moving and someone else getting my ballot at an old address to vote under my 

name.  Going to the voting booth and checking everyone's ID is a much better option 

to collect all the votes. 


